
March Break 
We wish all of our families, especially those who might be travelling, a safe March 
Break. March Break runs from March 11-15, 2024. 
 
Earth Hour 
Earth Hour will be celebrated globally on Saturday, 
March 23, 2024. Everyone in the world is encouraged to 
turn off all non-essential electricity in their home to 
encourage energy conservation. We will celebrate Earth 
Hour here at OLV on Friday, March 22 by turning off 
non-essential lights and computers from 10 AM—11 AM. 
 
Lent 
Wednesday, February 14 was Ash Wednesday, which is the start of the liturgical 
season of Lent. Throughout the Lenten season, we will continue with the three 
tenants of Lent; fasting, prayer and almsgiving. During Lent, we will also 
continue to continue to pray the way of the cross over the announcements each 
Friday. We also will have an opportunity for students to go to confession on 
Tuesday, March 19. Our grade sevens will be presenting the Stations of the Cross 
on Holy Thursday, March 28. Thank you for your continued support during this 
most important season in the church calendar.  
 
Grad Photos 
Our grade eights will have their graduation photos taken on Tuesday, March 5. 
We look forward to seeing their smiling faces as they prepare for the next phase 
in their educational career! 

 
 
Battery Recycling 

Our Eco Team continues to collect used batteries for proper 
recycling. Students can bring their used batteries to school and 
drop them in the collection bins in their classrooms. Thank you 
for recycling your batteries to keep dangerous chemicals out of 
our water system. 


